Hello Jacob Wismer Families!  This is the PTO newsletter, which is generally sent two times per month.  This issue includes:
· Passport Club
· Book Fair
· Spring Event
· Variety Show
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Help Needed
· PTO Facebook Page
· Background Checks
 
Passport Club:
This month’s passport club checkout is ongoing. Please see the schedule below. Contact Noopur (noopursaxena76@gmail.com) or Lakshmi (h_bhupalam@yahoo.com)  with any questions. 

12/11, Monday- Ms. Scoggins(5th), Mr.Silver(4th), Ms.Little(3rd), Mr.Sundhal(2nd)
12/12 Tuesday -Ms. Bossert(5th), Ms. Blechman(3rd), Ms. Amato(2nd)
12/13, Wednesday- Ms.Elms(5th), Ms.Leveridge(4th),Ms.Dargen(3rd),Ms.Toevs(2nd)
12/14, Thursday- Ms.Brundidge(5th), Ms.Getty(4th), Ms.Kerrigan(3rd), Ms. England(2nd)
12/15, Friday -Ms.Johnston(4th), Ms. Yarnell(3rd), Ms. Eggers(2nd)
 
Book Fair:
Book Fair is underway this week, 12/11-12/13! Come help us raise funds for the library to provide new books and hopefully some new chrome books to support more digital learning as well. Monday and Tuesday 8am-5pm, Wednesday 8am-2pm. 
Contact Ms. Le (Tina_Oki_Le@beaverton.k12.or.us) with any questions.

Spring Event:
Spring event will be held 03/16/2018 and we now have chairs identified to lead this event! Please look for further updates on this event in the upcoming newsletters!

Variety Show:
Variety show will be held 05/04/2018 and we now have volunteers to chair this event! Please look for further updates on this event in the upcoming newsletters!

Help Needed:
Ms. Scoggin’s 5th grade needs a Junior Achievement Volunteer for the month of January. If you are interested, please contact Nicole at namiwilli@gmail.com. 

PTO Facebook Page!
Please visit Jacob Wismer Facebook page- it is another way you can stay connected with PTO activities!  https://www.facebook.com/JWESPTO

Background Checks:
A reminder that ALL volunteers must first complete the required District Volunteer Application and Background Check to be eligible to volunteer at Jacob Wismer.

We wish you all a very happy and peaceful holiday season! Thank you so much for your support!
- The Jacob Wismer PTO

